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           May 2, 2022 

 
MEMORANDUM: 
 

FOR  : The Regional Executive Director 
    DENR Region IV MIMAROPA 
    1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 
 
 ATTN : The Legal Division 
 
 
FROM  : The Protected Area Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR LEGAL ASSISTANCE DURING THE 

PROTECTED AREA MANAGEMENT BOARD (PAMB) 
MEETING OF APO REEF NATURAL PARK ON MAY 4, 2022 

 
 

 The Protected Area Management Board of Apo Reef Natural Park will be having its 
2nd Reguklar Meeting on May 4, 2022 at Sablayan, Occidental Mindoro. One of the agenda is 
the resolution of the Grounding Incident of F/V Monalinda at ARNP last March 30, 2022.  
 
 In this regard, we are respectfully requesting legal assistance for this matter to advise 
the PAMB in its decision-making. 
 
 For your consideration and approval.  
 
 
 
 
 
        KRYSTAL DAYNE T. VILLANADA 
 
 
 
 


